
                                                               Donations 

As we look ahead to a new school year in August, we are entering uncharted 

territory. We do not know how school is going to look come August 10th and 

would like to be prepared as well as we can. We would appreciate the donations 

below so that we may be able to supply (supplement) students and staff properly 

if so needed. Please drop off to high school!!! 

                                 THANK YOU 


